
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ MONDAY, 28 AUGUST, 2023 
 

Respected Parents, 
 

This is to inform you that the Additional Superintendent of Police, Traffic, 
Berhampore had convened for the meeting of all the heads of schools of 
Berhampore on 11- 08-2023. In the meeting she has appealed for the safety and 
security of the children while travelling to and returning from the school. Keeping 
the above mentioned reason in mind the school management requests all the 
parents for their cooperation and collaboration in the smooth flow of vehicles and 
other modes of transport along the road near the school.  
 

 Therefore, all the Parents are requested to take note of the following 

points:- 
 

01. The four wheelers should not be parked along the road near the school.  

02. If the police find any vehicles parked in the no parking area, the vehicles   

may be seized and you may be fined for violating the traffic rules.  

03. Those of you who bring your wards/children by cars/other modes of 

transport, do drop them near the gate and leave immediately.  

Keeping the above points in mind, I would like you to take it to heart seriously 
this reminder for the safety and the convenience of all and cooperate with the 
school management.  
Thanking you. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 

 

 
 
 

(KINDLY CUT HERE & HAND OVER THIS TO THE CLASS TEACHERS ON TUESDAY, 29  AUG, 2023) 

 
NAME ______________________________________________  CLASS _________ SEC _________  ROLL.NO. ______________ 
 
PARENTS SIGNATURE : 
 
FATHER: ___________________________________ 
 
MOTHER: __________________________________ 
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